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My husband and myself are in our seventies and I am in need of a knee replacement in the 
future so I use a walking stick. We live in Alison Road and go to Bondi Junction regularly. 
Before 5th. December, we had a choice of 4 buses. Now we only have one, which goes via 
Centennial Park, and misses Waverley. If we wish to get the 390x we have to walk to 
Belmore Road. We need a second choice from Alison Road. I was on the 356 one day and as 
we passed Frenchman’s Road, a little old lady on a walking stick got up and approached the 
driver. She wanted to go to Bunnings so she had to continue on the bus and then get the 
390x to Bunnings in Frenchman’s Road. I have already complained to our last 2 Ministers for 
Transport and received the usual reply. I beg to at least give us a second choice to Bondi 
Junction from Alison Road. 


